Attention RTC members,

Due to the circumstances surrounding covid-19 affecting our area as well as the inability to find a suitable telecommunication resource for all to use, our meeting in April will be cancelled.

I am sorry for the inconvenience this may cause. I am hoping that all will return to normal operating procedures by our next scheduled meeting, May 18th, at 7 PM and be able to be held at the Town Hall.

I am open to communicate with anyone who wanted to use our meeting time to discuss anything concerning the committee or town affairs. Please give me a call or text at (860) 373-3927 if you want to talk.

Thank you for understanding,
-Matthew Davis
Preston RTC Chairman